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Learning together. Achieving together. 

 
3rd September 2025 

   
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Welcome to Year 3! We hope you had a lovely summer break and are ready for the new school year. We are looking forward to our year 

together, learning lots of exciting things and having fun along the way. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the different 

things we will be doing during our first term, as well as a few other general notices.  

 

Miss Tandy will be teach the class on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Delaney-McGaw will teach on a Thursday and Friday. Mrs 

Hosker will teach first thing Wednesday morning. Our in class support this year is Miss Pimm. PE takes place on a Monday and Thursday.  

 

Homework (Maths and Spelling) will be set on Google Classroom on Friday and due in the following Wednesday. Homework should be 

completed by children independently wherever possible. We will show the children how to use Google classroom and send logins home.  Over 

the next week, children will bring home a reading book that they should be able to read independently with 95% accuracy. As we are now in 

KS2, children are responsible for changing and choosing their own books. They may bring their book to school when they are ready to change; 

we will give the children opportunities to change their book every day.  

 

Please ensure that children have a bottle of water they can keep in the classroom and all belongings are clearly labelled with their name.  

 

This term the children will take part in outdoor learning every Friday. More details about this will be shared soon. Below is what we will be 

learning this half term:  

 

We are really looking forward to our year and working with such a fantastic class. If you have any questions, concerns or problems please do 

not hesitate to contact us.  Please note that it is easiest to hold discussions after school rather than the morning as we must ensure all the 

children come into the classroom safely.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Tandy and Mrs Delaney-McGaw 

Year 3 class teachers 

History  History- Early life in Britain- children will learn what life was like during The Stone Age, Iron Age and Bronze Age in Britain 

with a focus on the importance of historical landmarks and artefacts and what they can teach us.  

Science Rocks- types of rocks, how rocks are formed, properties of rocks, fossils, soil formation,  

Scientific enquiry- children learn skills they will use throughout their scientific learning 

English Story writing- ‘Stone Age Boy’  

Instructional writing- ‘Stone Age Boy’ 

Maths Place Value- represent, compare and order numbers to 1000 

Addition and Subtraction- use number bonds, add/subtract 1s/10s/100s, add and subtract across 100  

PE Outdoor learning and Gymnastics  

RE Hinduism- How do Hindus view God? How is Diwali celebrated and how do Hindus worship?  

Computing Digital portraits- children know how to create a digital image using a range of tools, pens, brushes and effects. 

PSHE Relationships- How can I be a good team member?This unit is inspired by the idea that if a class team works well together, it 

has a positive impact on all of its members and what they can achieve. 

Music  

French Getting to know you  

Art Drawing skills inspired by the Stone Age   


